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12 February 2021 
 
 

 Reference: OIA-2020/21-0349 
Dear  
 
Official Information Act request relating to DPMC’s Privacy Officer 
 
Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), received 
by the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (DPMC) on 21 January 2021. You 
asked: 
 

“…i request the name of the dpmc privacy act officer and who is that persons reporting 
officer and controlling officer in dpmc. what is their address.” 

 
The DPMC Privacy Officer is Annabel Ritchie. The Privacy function at DPMC sits within the 
Strategy, Governance and Engagement Group, of which I am the Executive Director. Any 
requests for information held by DPMC should continue to be sent to the following address: 
information@dpmc.govt.nz.  
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under 
section 28(3) of the Act. 
 
This response will be published on DPMC’s website during our regular publication cycle. 
Typically, information is released monthly, or as otherwise determined. Your personal 
information including name and contact details will be removed for publication.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Clare Ward  
Executive Director 
Strategy, Governance and Engagement 
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